
 
 

President’s June Message 
 

Club members and friends, 
 
Things are looking up for our club. The trail shoots will be a little more challenging 
and I for one enjoy a good challenge.  
 
We had an excellent turnout for our Memorial Day fun shoot. The weather was 
even on our side (for once). Positive comments on the 40 targets set up. Again, 
some were very challenging by the evidence in busted arrow shafts. I left some 
too. 
 
Let’s have our June meeting this first Sunday of the month, June 7th. Meeting 
starts at 9:00am. 
 
Remember to renew your 2020 membership, it’s not that hard really. Bring a friend 
or young one.  
 
See ya, 
 
Rick Bielke 


